
From: Aidan Sova <asova636@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, May 19, 2023 10:57 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support of SouthTown Project 
 
 
Dear Planning Commissioners,  
 
Thank you for your service in helping us bring more housing into our community. I am writing in 
support of the SouthTown project as proposed for its contribution to our neighborhood and 
benefits to the community. 
 
As our community faces an ongoing housing crisis, it is imperative that we take proactive steps 
to meet the housing needs for our current and future neighbors. The proposed housing 
development will contribute significantly to addressing this challenge by increasing the 
availability of housing options while improving the neighborhood infrastructure to support our 
affordable housing projects in our community. 
 
I firmly believe that this housing development aligns with the best interests of our community. It 
strikes a crucial balance between meeting our housing demands, promoting sustainability, and 
fostering economic growth. The project represents an opportunity to enhance the quality of life 
for current and future residents while ensuring responsible development practices. 
 
I urge you to support and approve this project Your endorsement of this project will demonstrate 
a commitment to the well-being of our residents and the long-term vitality of our community. 
 
Thank You. 
--  
All the best, 
Aidan Sova 
Consultant at Google | Human Rights Commissioner, Ann Arbor 
University of Michigan '21 | University of Pennsylvania '24 
Phone: (734) 730-4986 | Email: asova636@gmail.com  
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